
Audubon Society Omaha Board Meeting
March 7, 2023

Board members present   Board members absent  Other members present

Christine Prescott, President  Bob Wells, Past President  Julia Ramsley 
Kayla Johnson, 1st VP   Grace Gaard    Darcy Beck
Michelle Foss, Treasurer   Ashleigh Stohlman   Tom Neneman 
Anne Maguire, Secretary   Nick Romero    Steve Geddes
Kyle Finley      Amy Campagna   Betty Fullerton 
      Heidi Walz
      Katy Simmons

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Christine 

OLD BUSINESS 

1)  Approval of 12/10/2022 board meeting minutes
 We did not have quorum so approval of December meeting minutes will voted on at the  
 March board meeting

NEW BUSINESS 

2)  CHRISTINE- 
 Amy could not be at the meeting tonight so Christine will read Amy’s report:
  Programs and Field Trips-   March 13th is the Virtual Crane Tour. Program information  
  and registration are on our website. 
  The program on April 13th will feature Jason the Bird Nerd and will be held at Glacier  
  Park Preserve. Sign up to attend on our website.
 
3)  BETTY - Birdseed sale
	 Birdseed	sale	for	the	year	will	be	over	$70K	and	profit	will	be	$17K
 Betty will match Des Moines Seed Company retail prices so we will see price increases in 6  
 products at our next sale.
 Betty thanked all volunteers individually

4)  ANNE - Meadowlark 
 Story deadline for May/June issue is April 27th. Assignments will be made. Does anyone have  
 information that need to go in the next issue?  Kayla said we need volunteers to help clean up  
 boundaries at the Bennington Prairie on Sunday, May 14th. Julia will write an article about  
 brown Creepers

5)  KAYLA- 
 The board will vote on a name change for the Audubon Prairie. Discussion was tabled until our  
 next meeting since we don’t have quorum tonight. 
 We are looking for nominations for the board. Anne introduced and welcomed two guests who  



 may consider in joining the board. Darcy Beck and Steve Geddes told us about their 
 backgrounds and interests.  

. Meeting adjourned at 7:39 pm.


